
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

Caltrain Bicycle Advisory Committee 
2nd Floor Bacciocco Auditorium 

1250 San Carlos Ave, San Carlos CA 94070 

 
 

The Caltrain BAC meeting for Thursday, September 21, 2017  
has been cancelled. 

 
The next scheduled meeting is Thursday, November 15, 2017. 

 
 


